Dr. Harold W. Harry Marine Laboratory Building 311 Ft. Crockett Galveston, Texas 77550

Dear Harold:

Henryk Stenzel has recently informed me that you might be attending the annual meeting of the Geological Society of America in Atlantic City. We are planning to have an informal meeting of all attendees interested in Bivalvia (about 50 people have accepted) at Haddon Hall, Mandarin Room, 13th floor, 8-11 FM, Monday, November 10. You are cordially invited to attend. I look forward to seeing you there.

Inastruch as we have never exchanged reprints I am sending along those which I have copies of, and hope that you will be so kind as to reciprocate in the future. Many thanks. I look forward to seeing you in Atlantic City.

Sincerely yours,

Erle G. Kauffman

Curator

Division of Invertebrate

Paleontology

cc: H.B. Stenzel